













10 October 2019

Dear Parents & Carers

Reception Name Writing Challenge

We are setting Reception children a name writing challenge. Any child that can write their full name (forename and surname) by Christmas will receive a certificate and a prize.

If you would like any help on how best to support your child at home with this challenge, please speak to your child's Teacher.

Many thanks for your continued support.

Kind regards

Mrs A Jagger

A. Jaggor

Reception Curriculum & Achievement Leader



















10 October 2019

Dear Parents & Carers

Reception Name Writing Challenge

We are setting Reception children a name writing challenge. Any child that can write their full name (forename and surname) by Christmas will receive a certificate and a prize.

If you would like any help on how best to support your child at home with this challenge, please speak to your child's Teacher.

Many thanks for your continued support.

Kind regards

Mrs A Jagger

A. Jaggor

Reception Curriculum & Achievement Leader

